
 
Attn: Jeanine Townsend 
        Clerk to the Board Executive Office 
        State Water Resources Control Board 
        Cal/EPA Headquarters 
        1001 "I" St, 24th Floor 
         Sacramento, Ca. 95814 
  

  
I have been coming to swim and fish along the Stanislaus River for over 70 yrs. I have seen changes I 
don't like. One of the most noticeable is the low water in the river. When I was a teenager I was able to 
dive into the river from the branches of a tall tree. Now in the same place the water level usually knee 
deep. Now you want to take away More Water?? There also use to be a lot of Salmon in the river and I 
feel the loss now is due to the low water level. 
  
Have you noticed all the trees that have been planted in Oakdale? How are they going to be watered if 
you continue to give away our water?  With the lack of snow you already can't fill the Dam. Please don't 
take away more water from the River and the Farmers. 
I vote NO! 
  
Sonya Schali 
13860 Orange Blossom Rd. 
Oakdale, Ca.95361 
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